
VISITING NURSE SERVICE
223% CATHEDRAL PLACE - P.O. BOX 1951 SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 87501

TELEPHONE (505) 982-3826

January 11, 1979

Laura Gilpin
409 Camino del Monte Sol 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Dear Laura:

Thank you for remembering us on the aniversary of 
your good friend, Elizabeth Forster's birthday.

Your sharing of her experiences helps us realize, 
as nurses, how nursing remains an adventure whether 
past, present or future.

I hope this finds you well and functioning. Since \ 
the last time we talked my curiosity remains surround­
ing your platinum prints! Did you finish the New York 
request ?

Thanks again for your generous contribution.

Sincerely,

Carla L. Smith 
Executive Director

CLS/ic


